
 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Following this evening's announcement I can confirm that the school will be closed with immediate 
effect for all children other than those whose parents are key workers or deemed vulnerable. 

 
If you emailed the office this evening to say that you are a key worker we will be expecting your child 

in school tomorrow. Please continue to use the turning circle and observe the drop off and collection 

times that were in place last term. 
 

For those children not in school there will be remote learning in place on google classroom from 
tomorrow morning. Teachers will also be providing google meet sessions but more information about 

that will follow tomorrow.  
 

The children in school will be being supervised by our learning support assistants and will also be 

completing the work set on google classroom.   
 

I apologise for the late arrival of this email but the Teachers2Parents email system was suspended to 
add to the challenges of the day, I suspect it is not set up for so manys school in the country to try 

and use it at the same time! 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if we can be of any help. Remember the older children 

are all very good at using google classroom independently and may be able to help younger siblings. 
There are also instructions on the school website for how to access it. We have had a website 

makeover which I wasn't going to reveal until it was completely ready but it is a useful place to find 
how to use google classroom instructions before ringing the office!  

http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/web/home_learning/526048 

   
I wish you all well and will be in contact again soon. 

 
With kind regards 

 

Suzanne Powell 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/web/home_learning/526048

